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James Archdale - Exhibition of Environmental Assessment for White Rock Wind Farm
[Application Reference MP10_ 0160, DTIRIS reference V11/1726]
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From: "Mona Sahore" <Mona.Sahore@dwe.nsw.gov.au>

To: <James.Archdale@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 6/07/2011 10:42 AM

Subject: Exhibition of Environmental Assessment for White Rock Wind Farm [Application
Reference MP10_0160, DTIRIS reference V11/1726]

James

Thanks for your departmental letter dated 20 May 2011 (reference 10/11837) requesting a written submission
from DTIRIS in response to the exhibition of the Environmental Assessment for White Rock Wind Farm.

| apologise for the delay in getting a coordinated whole of DTIRIS response to you by 27 June 2011 per your
request.

No substantial comment was made by DTIRIS Branches concerning the EA for this Project.

Minerals Branch is pleased to note that the proponent has consulted mineral title holders in the subject area,
and has made a commitment to ongoing consultation with the current holders of the relevant exploration
licences in the area. This consultation will also include the provision of final wind turbine locations and details
of access tracks and other wind farm infrastructure to title holder prior to construction. The Minerals Branch
would like to request that this information be also supplied to them prior to turbine construction.

If you would like any further information on this matter, please contact me on 8281 7726.
Regards
Mona

Mona Sahore | Manager Supply and Networks Projects

Division of Resources and Energy | 227 Elizabeth Street | Sydney | NSW 2001 |

Department of Trade and Investment, Regional Infrastructure and Services |

T: 02 8281 7726 | F: 02 8281 7799 | M: 0408 018 882 | E: mona.sahore@industry.nsw.gov.au
W: www.industry.nsw.gov.au | www.industry.nsw.gov.au/energy

*** This message is intended for the addresses named and may contain privileged or confidential
information. If you are not the intended recipient you must not use, disclose, copy or distribute this
communication. If you have received this message in error please delete the email and notify the sender.
The NSW Government accepts no liability for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email and
recommends that the recipient check this email and any attached filef for the presence of viruses, ***

file://C:\Documents and Settings\archdalj\Local Settings\Temp\XPgrpwise\4E143C22S... 6/07/2011



